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Sent:

To:
Subject:

Bill Manewal <manewal 1 @comcast.net>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 8:53 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am writing to urge you NOT to pass the proposed regulation noted in line number:

RIN 3038-AC61

This is not change we can believe in,

This will exclude people like me who are not wealthy Wall St, bankers from having a
chance to actually increase my family’s income, since real wages have shrunk for the
last 10 years,

Thank you,

William Manewal
San Francisco, CA


